
From: Danny   
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 10:18 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] xcel rate increase 
 
This email is to let the PUC know that I’m opposed to a rate increase from Ecel energy on their electric 
rates.   
 
Sent from Mail for Danny Prostrollo 

 
Sioux Falls, SD 57105 

 
 
Danny Prostrollo is a Registered Representative offering securities through Lincoln Financial Securities, 
Corp., member FINRA/SIPC.  First Heartland Financial Group is not an affiliate of Lincoln Financial 
Securities Corporation.  Lincoln Financial Group is the marketing name for Lincoln National Corporation 
and its affiliates. 
 
Please do send trade instructions via e-mail as they will not be honored.  For immediate assistance, 
please contact the LFS Trade Desk at 1-800-237-3813. Lincoln Financial Securities and their 
representatives do not offer legal or tax advice. Please see your personal legal/tax professionals 
regarding your individual circumstances.  If you do not want to receive future e-mails from Danny 
Prostrollo, First Heartland Financial Group, Inc. or Lincoln Financial Securities please respond and write 
unsubscribe in the subject line.  We will respond to your request within 30 days.   
 
See LFS’ Form CRS Customer Relationship Summary, available here, for succinct information about the 
relationships and services LFS offers to retail investors, related fees and costs, specified conflicts of 
interest, standards of conduct, and disciplinary history, among other things. LFS’ Regulation Best 
Interest Disclosure Document, which describes LFS’ broker-dealer services, and other client disclosure 
documents can be found here.   
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